2015-2016 Yearly Pack Dues
As a Pack we strive to give the boys the best possible scouting experience every year.  In order to accomplish this goal, the pack has set up a budget for the year as we have done in years past.  The money available in the pack budget is allocated to several different areas of scouting throughout the year.  For example, facility rentals for pack meetings, awards, monthly pack meeting expenses, our annual Blue and Gold Banquet, Pinewood Derby, website fees and applicable leader trainings. 
Our budget is funded through yearly dues paid by each scout.  Dues for the year are calculated at $60 per scout, and will need to be turned in by October 27, 2015.

As an alternative to paying scout dues out of pocket, the popcorn program is a great way for the scouts to help our pack earn the money needed to operate throughout the year. The selling time will be 5 weeks again this year, so selling approximately $90 per week or $13 per day in popcorn will exceed the $450 level and cover the scout’s dues.  In addition, surpassing the $450 level will earn the scout a Sea Life Ticket, an invitation to a special event held at Base Camp, a $350 Prize from prize page and $94.50 for their personal scout account.
	Product Total Sold
	Dues Owed

	$450 and up
	$0

	$376 - $449
	$10

	$301 - $375
	$15

	$251 - $300
	$20

	$201 - $250
	$30

	$151 - $200
	$40

	$100 - $150
	$50

	Under $100
	$60


These calculations are based off of 21% commission earned for the scouts account and 14% earned towards the payable dues.

Please contact John Doe (Pack Committee Chair) with any questions or concerns.
